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PRINCIPAL'S TOURS

Do you have friends who are looking for a school for their children?
Word of mouth is how most families find out about Thomas Hassall Anglican College.

Mr Whelan has been conducting personal tours of the College and there are just two dates left for
the year - 11 & 18 October.

If you have friends who are looking for a school for their children, please encourage them to book
online http://www.thac.nsw.edu.au/college-tour-booking

What better way to see the school than a personal tour with the Principal, during a normal school
day.

Thank you for your support.
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